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Answer: 
The Office does not record data on payment times in relation to invoices. The Office’s practice is for 
properly rendered invoices to be paid in the next weekly payment cycle. The Office is not aware of any 
instances of properly rendered invoices not being paid within the established terms of payment, nor has 
any interest been paid or sought in relation to such payments. As a small agency it would be an 
unreasonable diversion of resources to record such data. 
 
 


